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NOTICE 
 

The public is invited to attend the March 6, 2023 meeting of 

Council, either in person or virtually where they will be given the 

opportunity to make comments or ask questions about the draft 

2023 budget. The meeting will start at 2:00 pm and is being held 

in the municipal office at 7490 Sideroad 7, W, Kenilworth. 

If you are attending virtually you need to register with the Clerk 

kwallace@wellington-north.com  If you are attending in public 

there is no need to register. 

 

The agenda, with the budget documents, and Zoom link are 

posted at this link:  https://www.wellington-north.com 

 
Dated: March 2, 2023 

 
Karren Wallace 
Director of Legislative Services/Clerk 
519-848-3620 ext 4227 
kwallace@wellington-north.com 
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